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0300 300 0003

You will be visiting our MSK community clinic  
located at:

The Quintin Medical Centre
Hawkswood Road
Hailsham
East Sussex 
BN27 1UG

How to find us:
If entering Hailsham from the 
A22, at Boship Roundabout 
take the A271 Horsebridge 
exit. Continue along the A271 
through Upper Horsebridge 
Road, then onto Hawkswood 
Road. As you approach the 
next roundabout the Quintin 
Medical Centre can be found 
on the left just before the 
Hawkswood Service Station.

By bus:
There are multiple bus routes 
which drop off outside the 
Quintin Medical Centre,  
including the 54, 98 and 143. 
Please disembark at the  
‘Amberstone View’ bus stop.

By car:
There is easy access from 
the free on-site car park as 
well as dedicated spaces for  
disabled visitors and plenty 
of free on-street parking. 
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